
NOTICE TO LION STREET FINANCIAL
CUSTOMERS WHO PURCHASED GWG L
BONDS

Contact the Law Firm of KlaymanToskes

for a Free and Confidential Consultation

to Discuss Pursuing a Potential Recovery

of Your Losses

AUSTIN, TX, UNITED STATES, July 30,

2025 /EINPresswire.com/ -- National

investment loss and securities law firm

KlaymanToskes issues an important

notice to all investors who purchased

GWG L Bonds at Lion Street Financial.

The law firm urges all investors who

suffered investment losses due to the

recommendation of their financial

advisor to contact the firm immediately

at 888-997-9956 for a free and

confidential consultation to discuss

potential recovery options.

KlaymanToskes is currently

representing many investors throughout the nation who suffered losses due to

recommendations to invest in GWG L Bonds. The most recent FINRA arbitration claim (Case No.

25‑01397) was filed against Lion Street Financial on behalf of two investors seeking to recover

$250,000 in damages, in connection with being recommended to invest in high-risk GWG L Bond

investments. 

According to the claim filed by KlaymanToskes, the clients invested in the L Bonds based on the

alleged material representation made by Lion Street that the GWG L Bonds would provide

monthly income and the return of their principal at maturity. Prior to purchasing the GWG L

Bonds, the investors had never purchased an alternative investment. 

KlaymanToskes’ investigation found that within less than three years of the customers’ initial

investments, GWG Holdings filed for Chapter 11 bankruptcy. The claim further alleges that Lion

http://www.einpresswire.com
http://klaymantoskes.com/contact/
http://klaymantoskes.com/gwg-holdings-l-bonds-lawsuit/


Street Financial failed to conduct adequate due diligence and failed to identify and investigate

red flags associated with GWG Holdings. 

With the GWG Holdings’ bankruptcy plan offering only a 3% recovery to L bondholders, affected

investors may pursue an additional potential recovery through a FINRA arbitration claim. It is

critical that GWG L Bond investors explore all of their legal options outside of the bankruptcy.

Customers of Lion Street Financial and/or any other brokerage firm who suffered investment

losses are encouraged to contact attorney Steven D. Toskes, Esq. at (888) 997-9956 or by email at

investigations@klaymantoskes.com for a free and confidential consultation to discuss potential

recovery options.

About KlaymanToskes

KlaymanToskes is a leading national securities law firm which practices exclusively in the field of

securities arbitration and litigation on behalf of retail and institutional investors throughout the

world in large and complex securities matters. The firm has recovered over $600 million in

Securities Litigation and FINRA Arbitration matters. KlaymanToskes has office locations in

California, Florida, Nebraska, New York, and Puerto Rico.

Disclaimer

Attorney advertising. Past results do not guarantee future outcomes. Services may be performed

by attorneys in any of our offices.

Contact

Steven D. Toskes, Esq.

KlaymanToskes, P.A.

+1 888-997-9956

investigations@klaymantoskes.com
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